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S P.O. Box 1023

Niagara Falls, ON L2E 6X5
(905) 356-7521 Ext. 4342

January 21, 2025
Minister Paul Calandra

Municipal Affairs and housing
777 Bay Street

College Park 17" floor
Toronto, ON M7A 2J3

Sent via email: minister.mah@ontario.ca

Dear Minister Calandra:
Re: Governance Review for the Niagara Region

Please be advised that the City Council of Niagara Falls at it’s meeting of January 21, 2025,

passed the following resolution pertaining to a having a Governance Review in the Niagara
Region:

THAT Council waive the Notice of Motion requirements within the Procedural
By-law to allow for an immediate motion, being;

THAT Council send a resolution to the Province, in particular Paul Calandra, the
Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing for the Province of Ontario, for a full
review of the Governance Model and the provincial committee overseeing the
study on regional governance in Niagara, in hopes of stopping the duplication of
services by lowering the number of politicians and staff currently working in all

of Niagara for long-term fiscal sustainability AND to report back to the City of
Niagara Falls with any findings, and;

THAT this motion be sent to the Niagara area Members of Provincial Parliament
(MPPs) and local area municipalities in the Niagara Region.

Attached, please find a copy of the City of Niagara Falls’ resolution.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.



Sincerely,

F N SN

Bill Matson
City Clerk

cce.

MPP, Jennifer Stevens, jstevens-co@ndp.on.ca
MPP, leff Burch, jburch-gp@ndp.on.ca

MPP, Wayne Gates, wgates-co@ndp.on.ca

MPP, Sam Oosterhoff, sam.oosterhoff@pc.ola.org
Local Area Municipalities




